
 

 

                     
 

 
 

THE TORONTO WATERFRONT REVITALIZATION CORPORATION AND THE ONTARIO REALTY 
CORPORATION  

CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND 
WEST DON LANDS SOIL AND GROUND WATER RISK ASSESSMENT  

 
The Ontario Realty Corporation (ORC), in conjunction with the Toronto Waterfront 
Revitalization Corporation (TWRC), is conducting a Public Information Session with 
respect to undertaking a Risk Assessment and the filing of Records of Site Condition 
(RSCs) in accordance with Regulation 153 under the Environmental Protection Act.  In 
addition, ORC is commencing with a Category B Class Environmental Assessment for 
the undertakings of Demolition and Land Transfer/Sale as part of the revitalization for 
the West Don Lands. Information regarding these two projects will be available at the 
information session: 
 
Wednesday, July 20, 2005 
6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. (Open House) 
7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.  (Presentation and Discussion) 
St. Lawrence Hall (The Great Hall), 157 King St. East, Toronto 
 
TWRC and ORC representatives and technical experts will be available to provide 
information about the Risk Assessment and Environmental Assessment and to address 
questions from the public.   
 

 
 
For further information on this project, please contact: 
Tanya Hardy 
Toronto Waterfront Revitalization Corporation 
Tel: 416-214-1344 ext. 239 
Email: thardy@towaterfront.ca 


